
NOTICE OF ATTENDANCE AT STATE CONVENTION 
SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MANAWA 

BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that members of the School District of 
Manawa Board of Education will be attending the State Education 
Convention in Milwaukee from January 16-19, 2018. The Board of 
Education will not conduct any governmental business during the trip or at 
the convention. 
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